
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
  
 

CHENANGO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
  

CLOSURE OF COUNTY ROAD 32, TOWN OF GREENE  
 

BETWEEN JACKSON HILL ROAD AND HOTCHKISS HILL  ROAD 
 

 STARTING - WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2014 
 

 
 
 On Wednesday, October 8th, 2014, the Chenango County Department of Public Works shall 
close County Road 32, between, Jackson Hill Road and Hotchkiss Hill Road, in the Town of Greene.  
This closure will be in place until the required Culvert replacement work is completed.  Local traffic 
shall be allowed access to their homes; however they will be required to travel away from the project 
for the closure period.  The traveling public is asked to please plan accordingly. 
 Questions and concerns can be directed to Shawn G. Fry P.E., L.S. – Director of Public 
Works, at phone number 607-337-1710. 
 
  


